


With sincere thanks 
The hard work and knowledge sharing of 

the NSPCC, Bradford Talking Media 
(BTM), the National Deaf Children’s 

Society (NDCS) and the National Working 

Group of Disabled Children (NWGDC) has 
made this presentation possible  

“Without dialogue we stand still, without 
communication we are overlooked” 

















Thank you for listening  

Beverley.adams@westyorkshire.pnn.police.uk 
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